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Northern Ireland Environment Link (NIEL) is the networking and forum body for non-
statutory organisations concerned with the environment of Northern Ireland. Its 56Full 
Members represent over 90,000 individuals, 262 subsidiary groups, have an annual 
turnover of £70 million and manage over 314,000 acres of land.  Members are involved 
in environmental issues of all types and at all levels from the local community to the 
global environment.  NIEL brings together a wide range of knowledge, experience and 
expertise which can be used to help develop policy, practice and implementation across 
a wide range of environmental fields. 
 
NIEL is concerned that the proposal indicates a move to incentivise NIE to sell more 
energy.  We strongly oppose any such switch which could result in increased usage of 
electricity and decrease incentives to NIE to encourage customers to improve their 
energy efficiency.  This would undermine the ability of Northern Ireland to meet climate 
change targets, decrease the priority given to reducing energy use and run counter to 
efforts to encourage all citizens to decrease their energy use in an effort to decrease 
their personal energy costs as well as decreasing greenhouse gas emissions. 
 

We urge you to modify these proposals to ensure that all incentives promote the 
reduction of energy usage. 
 
Prof Sue Christie, Director 
Northern Ireland Environment Link 
89 Loopland Drive 
Belfast, BT6 9DW  
P: 028 9045 5770 
E: Sue@nienvironmentlink.org    
W: www.nienvironmentlink.org 
 
Northern Ireland Environment Link is a Company limited by guarantee No NI034988 and a 
Charity registered with Inland Revenue No XR19598 
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